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Dear Families,  

 

Hope you are having a lovely week. Thank you for 

supporting us during science week. The children’s 

scientist outfits were amazing. 

 

Also thank you to all the parents who came into school on 

Tuesday 14th March for parents evening. It was good to 

see so many parents this week and talking about the 

amazing work the children have been learning in year 3.  

 

I look forward to meeting parents who have booked to see 

me on the 30th March.   

  

Red Nose Day 

 

Big thank you to everyone who donated biscuits, icing 

sugar and sweet treats for our ‘best day ever’ red nose 

day theme. We really appreciate your generosity and I 



know the children will have fun making their red nose day 

biscuits.  We will post pictures next week. 

 

Fox Class activities  

 

Maths 

 

We have now finished our Length and Perimeter unit 

and have started learning about Fractions. We finished  

perimeter with an investigation. The children cut out five  

square tiles that each had a side of 5cm. They put the 

tiles together to make different shapes. Then they  

measured the perimeter.  (See pictures below) 

 

 













 



 
 

English  

 

We have continued to write newspaper articles about the 

“Capture of the Iron Man”. Children using their knowledge 

of the story to add direct quotes from an eyewitness using 

speech marks. 

 

  

 

Science 

 

We made paper aeroplanes after learning about air 

resistance. We also went into the playground to test how 

far our paper aeroplanes flew before touching the ground.    

 

In our topic Light and Shadows we were learning about 

which objects were opaque (blocks light) and which were 

transparent (lets through light).  We also found out about 

how shadows are formed.  

British Museum Visit 



 

Thank you to all parents who have volunteered to support 

us taking the children to the British Museum next week. 

The children are really looking forward to travelling on the 

train and tube and seeing the Stone, Bronze and Iron Age 

artefacts and other exhibitions at the museum.  

 

 

 

Reminders 

 

PE - Tuesdays and Thursdays    

 

Swimming - Friday 24th March is the last day for 

swimming in year 3.   

 

British Museum Trip - Wednesday 22nd March - We will 

be leaving promptly at 9am returning by 3.20pm 

 

Please come and speak to us or email if you have any 

questions or queries. We can be contacted by email on 

fox@stmarys.rbksch.org 

 

Have a great week. 

 

Mrs Powell, Mrs Prior & Mrs Fouracre  
 


